South Dublin County Council
COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
Planning and Development Act 2000 - 2011
Planning and Development Regulations, 2001-2012 - Part 8
Public Notice

PROPOSED GRANGE CASTLE BUSINESS PARK
CENTRAL CARRIAGEWAY LAYOUT

Pursuant to the requirements of the above, notice is hereby given of the proposal to construct a new access road in Grange Castle Business Park as detailed below:-

	Construction of 550m of 9m wide single carriageway road
	Construction of cycletracks, footpaths and verges
	Provision of drainage and associated features
	Provision of public lighting, road markings and signage
	Relocation of services where necessary
	Provision of other services and utilities where necessary
	Provision of landscaping finishes
	All associated site works as necessary to complete the scheme

Plans and particulars of the proposed development are available for inspection at:-

South Dublin County Council, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24, between the hours of 9:30am - 12:45pm and 2:00pm - 4:30pm Monday to Thursday and 9.00 am - 4.00 pm Friday

and

South Dublin County Council,Civic Offices, Clondalkin, Dublin 22 between the hours of 9:30am - 12:45pm and 2:00pm - 4:30pm Monday to Thursday and 9.30 am - 4.00 pm Friday

From Wednesday, 8th May 2013 - Wednesday, 19th June 2013.

Submissions and observations with respect to this matter, dealing with the proper planning and sustainable development of the area, in which the development would be situated, may be made in writing to:

The Senior Executive Officer,
Corporate Services
South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,
Tallaght,
Dublin 24.  
Or by email to : info@grangecastle.ie
Closing date for receipt of submissions is up to and including 12.00 noon on Wednesday, 3rd  July, 2013
It should be noted that the Freedom of Information Act, 1997-2006 applies to all records held by South Dublin County Council.

Web Site Address : www.southdublin.ie

